Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary Water Quality Protection Program Steering Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 23, 2021, 8:45 a.m. – 1:15 p.m.

PLACE: This meeting will be an online webinar provided by the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary.
You must register in advance: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8842231144729637648.
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. This meeting will use GoToWebinar, a multi-platform program that’s free to use. The Webinar ID number is 896-231-827. You also have the option to join by telephone audio by dialing (415)655-0080 and the access code: 711-892-344. You can find instructions on registering for and joining a Go-To-Webinar here: https://support.goto.com/webinar/how-to-join-attendees.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Update the members of the Steering Committee, and the general public on the progress of ongoing water quality protection program projects in the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary and discuss future actions. The meeting agenda and other supporting materials will be posted at http://ocean.floridamarine.org/FKNMS_WQPP/steering.htm.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Gus Rios, Program Administrator, South District Marathon Office, (305)289-7081, gus.rios@FloridaDEP.gov.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Gus Rios, Program Administrator, South District Marathon Office, (305)289-7081, gus.rios@FloridaDEP.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Gus Rios, (305)289-7081, gus.rios@FloridaDEP.gov or Karen Bohnsack, (305)304-2196, karen.bohnsack@noaa.gov.
